
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 

10th December 2018 
 
 
 
 
          
       

 
 

 

Dear Fellow Residents, 

 
We’ve had a notice offering tickets for the ODI between South Africa (Proteas) and 
Pakistan on Sunday 27th January 2019 at the Wanderers Cricket Ground. 
 
They are R80.00 each and if anyone would like tickets, please contact Marilyn Maclachlan 
at Ext 165, or by SMS or WhatsApp on  082 770 6022, by next Wednesday 12th December 
. She needs payment before purchase please.  

     
We can also arrange to share transport, if needed.  

 

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications - 084 582 9129 
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Wanderers ODI Cricket 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


